From: mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time: 10/13/2020 04:49:43 PM

To: Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project Hearing postponed??
HI Mindy,

We all received notice of the CPC hearing on this project for October 15 at 10 a.m. But the Hollywood Center
folks have emailed followers to say that this hearing has been delayed. | checked the CPC website and could only
find the agenda which shows this is still on the calendar.

Can you please tell me whether or not the hearing has been cancelled or delayed, and if delayed, when will it
occur?

Thanks for your help,
Mary Ledding



